
 
 

Monday, December 24 

 

Merry Christmas Eve from the Principal, 

I wish you and your families a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  As Father 

Andy says, we are “Greatly Blessed, Highly Favored, and Deeply Loved”.  

Just a few reminders as we start the New Year very soon.  Report cards will come 

home on Monday, January 7th in the weekly packets.  

Basketball season is in full swing, Please, Please, we need volunteers to go online 

and sign up.  Two or three per games would be needed. I have never known a 

community that is so generous with your time, talent, and treasure; you all truly 

exemplify what Holy Family is all about.  We truly live up to our name because of 

you☺ 

Looking towards the end of the month, we have Martin Luther King Day on 

Monday, January 21st as a no school day.  At the very end of the month we have 

Catholic Schools Week.  It will begin on Sunday, January 27th with the 11:15 Mass 

followed by a spaghetti dinner for all as our kick off!! Mark your calendars please.  

The Lexington Mass for Grades 6-12 will be on Wednesday, January 30th.  Teachers 

will be reaching out for drivers. We will have lots of fun events that week and will 

send out a calendar of events when we come back to school.  

 

“May your troubles be less, your blessings                                                                                                                  

be more, and nothing but happiness                                                                                                      

come through your door!”  Irish Blessing 

 

Mrs. Kempf 


